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NIMS/GEN/039/2022 CIRCULAR 22/02/2022

Dear Parent,

Kindly be informed that the students of Grade XI (FN) will be organising a Farewell Programme for the
students of Grade XII (FN) on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 during the school hours complying with the KHDA
protocol. They are expected to come in decent attire-(colour) in accordance with the school’s code of
conduct. Please note that students are strictly advised to refrain from bringing cameras or other
electronic devices to school. Failure to adhere by the instructions and KHDA protocol will result in severe
consequences.
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Principal
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM

ACRINU VYL A  ——

| have received the circular NIMS/GEN/039/2022 dated 22/02/2022.
| the parent of from Grade XII(F/G/H/1/J)

have objection/no objection in sending my ward to school for the Farewell ceremony which is scheduled

to be held on 8" March 2022.

Name: Signature with date:




